
 

 

 

 

 

Eriswell Parish Council 

Traffic Report  

January 2021 

  



The Speed Indicator Device (SID) device was first installed on the afternoon of 03 December 

2021 at 15:00. 

The site chosen for traffic monitoring was the section of roadway from Lords Walk to Eriswell 

Village (B1112). The pole opposite the Volvo dealership was utilized for this.  

The speed limit for all sections of roadway monitored is 30 MPH. 

On 23 December to SID ceased to operate and was returned to the manufacturer in early 

January for repairs. 

On 14 January 2022 at 15:25 the SID was re-installed on the B1112 this time on the pole 

adjacent to 36 The Street, Eriswell. The SID was positioned to monitor North bound traffic 

(Eriswell to Lakenheath). 

The next two pages show speed vs traffic volume at the points listed above.    



 

03/12/2022 to 23/12/2022 Opposite Volvo Garage 

 



 

14/01/2022 to 23/01/2022 Outside 36 The Street 

 


